Ideas for Parent Involvement in School-Based Health Care

Parents can participate in a variety of ways that bring good press and education to the community. They can:
1. Coordinate a Health Fair for the SHC, school or district. They can contact people and vendors in the community, get door prizes, set up, and take down.

2. Be visible and available with a display of your SHC during school registrations.  Provide information and give-aways with your SHC logo, motto, and contact information.

3. Set up a story board or display at school during Parent Teacher Conference, or during school musicals, plays or band concerts to give information about services and offer tours. 
4. Participate and have a booth up at new student orientations, kindergarten registration, middle school orientations, or 9th grade orientation. 
5. Create bulletin boards in the school hallways. 

6. Have an Open House (especially if you’re new, or have a new construction) with press conference, inviting local dignitaries and school board to show off your center. Make a time capsule in the wall with teen type things (a cd, a magazine, newspaper, video, headphones) from this era, with a plaque that says when it is opened (maybe your 25th anniversary?).

7. Plan other education activities like; blood drive, nutrition presentations, parenting classes. 

8. Set up the By-Laws.

9. Fund Raise for new equipment or space. Advisory Boards can spread out into the community to ask for donations, look for alternative funding in the form of grants (ours got one from the Presbyterian Church).

10. At your monthly meetings, contact the chairperson of the Advisory Board in advance to see if she has any other items she would like to add to the agenda, and take time to explain the contents of the agenda.

11. Have your Chairperson sign and date all new policies.

12. Communication with the school, school board, community members, press, sports booster club, school improvement team.
13. Make presentations about what you do with the City Council, School Board, at the mall, or during your local health fair put on by your county health department. 

14. Have a plan to make these presentations on a yearly basis so they see the good things you provide to the community.

15. Parents can help you with interviewing new staff. Have a member or two on the interview team. The potential team member might as well get used to dealing with parents, and you can see how they interact through the interview, with parents.

16. Have a parent help with a web-site for your clinic, or help with appropriate after school groups. 

** List created by Robin Turner, parent leader, Michigan

